
BRAZIL - God opened doors for us to
rent a wonderful storefront in the center
of São Paulo. It is close to several
forms of public transportation (metro,
train, and bus) making it very easily
accessible for those in our city. We also
were able to rent a storefront in the
northern zone of the city where we had
been holding services in homes, with
many visitors always in attendance! We
were able to baptize a lovely couple in
Jesus’ name at the beginning of the
month of March, teach in two of our
Bible schools and hold several home
group services.—Aaron and Tiffany
Anderson

LATVIA - A couple of days before the
borders closed in Latvia due to COVID-
19, an AIMer baptized a friend that she
had been working with for some time.
With the borders closed and severe
restrictions on group sizes, we then
proceeded to continue ministering
online with Bible studies, home groups,
YouTube videos, etc. We found this
time to be a great opportunity to
increase the local church’s online pres-
ence and began putting apostolic
teaching online in Latvian and English.
The church has remained strong

through this trying time and we are
looking forward to the future with
faith.—Luke and Larissa Havens

JAPAN - God is so good and during
this time of being shutin,the church is
alive and well. Here in Fukuoka, we are
enjoying the weekly Zoom sessions for
prayer, worship and fellowship. We
praise the Lord for technology and how
it is helping us to stay connected during
this pandemic. Pictured  below was our
southern region minister’s prayer meet-
ing. There was great unity and agree-
ment in our time of prayer together. No
doubt God is working.—Les and Laura
Clevenger

ROMANIA - Before there were
nationwide movement restrictions due
to the coronavirus, we were led of God
to make multiple trips in Romania and
across Eastern Europe. In Roznov,
Romania, the Lord healed a man of
pain in his stomach and others testified
of receiving a special touch from God.
In Budapest, Hungary, three people
were filled with the gift of the Holy
Ghost. Associate Missionaries Robert
and Krisztina Cseh are doing a wonder-
ful job in Hungary!—Daniel and
Christine Patterson
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Projects of the Month

Argentina Church Roof

A church in Argentina is in need of a
new roof and does not have funds to
complete the construction. The new
roof will cost $2,000.00 and donta-
tions of any size will help complete
this project.To donate to this proj-
ect, please reference project num-
ber GMGP.6102.2102.

Kenya 
Water Well 

The United Pentecostal Church of
Kenya is in need of a water well or
borehole at their new conference site
in Nakuru. This would supply water
for conference attendees. The esti-
mated cost of a new well is $15,000.
To donate to this project, please
reference project number
GMGP.1135.2701.

Please send your 
donations to:

Global Missions
36 Research Park Ct.

Weldon Spring, MO 63304

Go to www.globalmissions.com for the latest news from foreign fields.
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